


Food delivery drivers are going on strike on October 4th.

Drivers often only get paid per delivery, meaning their pay 
varies day-to-day and week-to-week.  After expenses 
and fees, many drivers make little more than minimum 
wage.

Despite this, Uber Eats has introduced a pay cut, reducing 
the payment per delivery from £5 to £2.50.  These new 
rates will force many workers into poverty. 

Meanwhile, at Deliveroo, there are constant changes 
to working conditions, making life stressful and 
unpredictable for drivers. 

Customers

In response, riders have chosen to strike on October 4th and 
they’re asking for your support.

They are demanding that Uber Eats reverse the pay cut 
and make other improvements to working conditions.  
Deliveroo and Just Eat drivers are joining in solidarity.

Please don’t order from Uber Eats, Deliveroo, or Just Eat on 
October 4th.

Delivery drivers work hard to make sure you have food on 
the table.  Now they’re asking you to return the favour.

		  #dontorderdontride           #FFS410


